
Incline Village Recreation Association 
POST OFFICE BOX 

INCLINE VILLAGE, NEVADA 

                                           May 15, 1964 

TO RECREATION ASSOCIATION MEMBERS: 

 

      As many of you probably already know, the new Olympic-size pool and 
both houses on the Burnt Cedar Community Beach have been completed and will 
be in operation May 30.     In addition, picnic tables are being purchased 
and the entire area is being irrigated so it can become a luxurious green 
expanse for your enjoyment.  This is all being fenced so as to ensure pri-
vacy and to limit its use to the property owners at Incline Village.  All 
these improvements have been financed  by monies advanced to the Recrea-  
tion Association from the Crystal Bay Development Co. 

 

     To recap for those who may have forgotten some of the details:  two 
large beach areas in Incline Village have been set aside for the use of    
the Recreation Association.  These two beaches have a total lake frontage   
of about 2,000 feet, over one-half mile.  As part of the consideration for 
the purchase of property, every purchaser at Incline Village has contracted 
to pay yearly dues sufficient to purchase, improve and maintain these   
community beaches, but such dues are not to exceed $50.00 per year. 

 

     Since the members of the Recreation Association are providing the 
financial wherewithal, it is only proper that the use of these facilities   
be limited to its members. In accordance, the following regulations have     
been adopted. 

1. No person may use any of the facilities of the community beaches                                
in Incline Village unless personally accompanies by a member. 

2. For each guest, accompanied by a member, the following charges       
will be collected and paid into the general fund of the Recre-     
ation Association.   Adults $1.50   Children $.75 

 

     These regulations have been set up on a trial basis and are subject    
to change.  It is planned to have a meeting of the entire membership     
about July 15. By this time it is hoped that any possible kinks will have 
been worked out. At that time a full report on finances and operations     
will be available and suggested changes in operations can be considered.  
Also at this meeting discussions can be held concerning election of officers. 

 

     On receipt of the information requested on the enclosed sheet, member 
ship cards will be sent to each member of your immediate family and a  
sticker for your car or cars, will be furnished.  It will be necessary to 
have these cards in your possession to obtain admittance to either beach. 
Also no cars will be permitted in the picnic or parking area without a 
sticker affixed to it. 

 

     Burnt Cedar Beach is located 3 blocks southeast of the junction of  
State Highway 27 and 28. The Incline Village community Beach is near the 
Sierra Tahoe Hotel, and a boat launching ramp for members is being provi-  
ded here. Hoping this is all satisfactory to the membership. 

                                        Sincerely yours,  

INCLINE VILLAGE RECREATION ASSOCIATION     

                                       Robert McDonald, President 


